
Community 
Workshop
Saturday, September 17, 2011

Lunch will be provided. Note:  Spaces are limited.  
Registration will be on a first-come, first-served basis.

A Secondary Plan will help guide future growth and development 
in and around the South St. Andrews Area.  The community 
workshop will help establish desirable policies for appropriate 
and compatible land uses.

For more information or to register for the workshop 
please contact: Brock Feenstra at 204-943-3178 or  
feenstrab@mmm.ca

For more details and to complete an online survey visit the 
R.M. of St. Andrews website:  http://www.rmofstandrews.com

The Rural Municipality of St. Andrews and the Selkirk 
and District Planning Area Board invite you to a 
Community Workshop to discuss the future of the South 
St. Andrews area. We would like to hear from you!

Date:  	 Saturday, September 17, 2011
Time:  	 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.
Location:  	Lower Fort Garry Historical Site	

Multi-purpose Room 
St. Andrews, Manitoba


